
Village Community Association  

General Meeting - October 20, 2021 

Gardening Report – Mona Babin 
 
A very special thank you goes to our anonymous volunteer who managed 
the gardening efforts for all residents of The Village this summer. 
 
I hope you had a chance to notice and appreciate the fantastic job that was 
done with the geraniums!  The Village gardens never looked so 
beautiful!  The Elizabeth park looked curated by professional hands. The 
volunteer also enhanced our mailbox areas with a few pots of flowers. With 
that and our new little libraries, our area was definitely up a notch!  NOTL 
town staff also added some wood chips to spruce things up! 
 
Hopefully this great weather continues to allow us to enjoy the beautiful 
greenery longer.  To prepare for the fall, the flowers will be pulled out and 
the bushes will be trimmed.    NOTL town staff will clean up the gardens 
near the new construction.   
 
 


